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UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

NEXT MEETINGNEXT MEETING

September 2024

2024 COLOR RUN2024 COLOR RUN
The JRW Color Run is Sunday, Sept.
8, at 2 p.m. at Greenhurst Commons,
1740 N. Main St., Auburn. Any
student who collects donations can
participate (walk or run) with their
family. Students who raise $100 will
receive an ice cream party from the
Brown House! The classroom with the
highest percentage of participation
and the classroom that raises the
most dollars will both get to throw
pies at Mr. Harrison! For more
information, call the school or email
jrwatsonpto@gmail.com

September 16 
6pm - 7pm
Cafeteria

*A table with games and coloring
will be available if you need to bring

your children

NEWSNEWS
Our Fall Family

Night is coming up in
October!  Stay tuned
for more information
for our first Trunk

or Treat!

9/8 @ 2p- Color Run
9/15 - Color Run Rain Date

WHOA, where did September come from?
It seems impossible that we are already through the first few

weeks of school!  
We are gearing up for our famous Color Run!  This is our biggest

fundraiser of the year, and will take place Sunday, September 8th
at 2 p.m.  We are so excited to see you there.  As a reminder each

child that raises $100 or more will be eligible for an Ice Cream
Party!!  Each child that participates in the color run will also
receive a free kid's meal from Texas Roadhouse in Auburn!

We would LOVE to have you at our first PTO meeting of the year
on September 16th at 6 p.m. (please note the time change). This
year we will also be offering a kids table, so please feel free to

bring your kiddos with you!
We are excited for all this school year has to offer, it is a GREAT

time to get involved!

*Tentative date - may change



SPOTLIGHTSPOTLIGHT

VOLUNTEERS NEEDEDVOLUNTEERS NEEDED
YOUR BOARDYOUR BOARD

 President - Lindsay Foster
Vice President - Kileigh Wolfe
Treasurer - Andrea Sponhower

Secretary - Emily Wrona

Contact us at:
jrwatsonpto@gmail.com

or
www.jrwpto.org/contact

BOX TOPSBOX TOPS

Congratulations 4th
Grade!!  You won a

popsicle party!!

Don’t stop scanning!!  the
Sept - Oct contest

winner will get a pajama
day!

Do you enjoy our yearly events?
Please help by volunteering! Sign

up on our website:
www.jrwpto.org/volunteer-

opportunities

Abby Weimer
Fourth Grade 

Teacher

https://www.jrwpto.org/

Abby Weimer is beginning her Fourth year as one of our four 4th Grade
Teachers, and we are so glad she’s here, FOR SURE! 

Abby has 3 beautiful children, Hadleigh (5th grade), Hunter (1st grade),
who are both here at Watson, and Harper who started Pre-K this year

at First UMC School of Early Learning. 
Growing up, Ms. Weimer attended McKinney Harrison Elementary, DeKalb

Middle, & DeKalb High. She was excited to continue the Dekalb Central
District tradition as she began her 1st year teaching Functional Skills at
Waterloo Elementary. She then taught Fifth Grade there for 9 years

before coming to JR Watson in 2021. Hearing students share their
thought process after reading a story or solving a math problem is the

most fulfilling part of her job. 
When she’s not in the classroom, Abby enjoys spending time with family &

friends, whether it’s outdoors, camping, relaxing, or making a batch of
her mom’s delicious no-bake cookies. You might also find her digging the

ball on the volleyball court.  
A fun fact about Ms. Weimer is that she was baptized over the summer

& looks forward to serving on her first Mission Trip in 2025! 


